
 Pembroke School     
25 July 2024 

Harlech Street 
Oamaru 
Phone: 437 :0931 
Cell :027 437 0932 

Winter 

COMPOST 
Good quality compost available for your  garden, from the     

Air Training corps stall in Humber Street 
near at the Brydone Hotel.   $5 a bag. 

Giggle Corner: This weeks joke is from  Mr Godfery 

Greetings,  
Welcome back to school for term 3. We have a busy term ahead once again. We welcome 10 new 
students to start the term. 
This has meant we have had to do a shuffle through the school to make class numbers more even 
and make the teaching load for teachers more realistic. Parents of students who are moving have 
been contacted. I thank them for their support with this. All have been very positive. 

Board meeting 
Last night the Pembroke School board met for our July Meeting. We looked at our reading and writing results 
after two terms of teaching. We seem to be on track with our student achievement targets at this time of the 
year.  
We also looked at our budget for 2024 and are happy that we have been able to stay within our spending     
allocations. 
Reviews 
Please check out our policy reviews for term 3.  
Reviews are done through our School Docs site. https://pembroke.schooldocs.co.nz/  “Login Pembroke 
Password real” 
We would especially like feedback on the Concerns and Complaints review. Thank you for your time on this. 
Hall refurbishment 
Over the next year or so we are going to be refurbishing / upgrading the hall. Our hall is 50/50 owned by the 
Ministry of Education and the School Board. This will mean we will need to come up with 50% of the money 
for the project. The Board has some reserves we can use but we may call on our community to do some     
fundraising once we get a full costing of the project. 
Term 3 events (These may be subject to change due to weather) 
There will be more added 

Tuesday 6th August year six Clued up Kids at rec Center 
Thursday 8th August Kapa Haka Matariki Hui A tau North Otago at Oamaru Opera House 
Tuesday 13th August year six Tekapo trip 
Wednesday 14th August, school cross country, Oamaru Race course 
Monday 19th August North Otago Cross Country 
Monday 19th August Board meeting 6.30 School staffroom 
Thursday 29th August year five Ski Trip Mt Dobson 
Monday 23rd September Board Meeting 6.30 School staffroom 
Thursday 26th September Last day term 3. Term break starts Friday 27th 

Nga mihi 
Brent Godfery Tumuaki/Principal 
Go New Zealand Olympic teams 

Social Worker in Schools 
Did you know we have a  Social worker here at Pembroke 

School?   Natasha is at our school most days.  If you 
would like to see Natasha or organize for you child to see 

her she can be contacted on 0274046211  

What did the pig say on the hot day? 
 
I’m Bacon!! (Baking) 

Reminder—we would just like to remind everyone that at 
Pembroke School we  promote healthy eating and because 

of this we do not allow fast food to be eaten at school.  

https://pembroke.schooldocs.co.nz/
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                   SCHOOL LUNCHES  

ALL YOUR CHILD NEEDS IS A DRINK AND MORNING TEA   

                     Thankyou Pozzobon’s 
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Happy Birthday to 
Gavin Taal, Eva Curry, Vita 

Schobs & Vaaia Lolesi 
We hope you have a fun 
filled and terrific day!! 

Dates for your Dairy 
Tuesday 6th August year six Clued up Kids at rec Center 
Thursday 8th August Kapa Haka Matariki Hui A tau N.O 
Tuesday 13th August year six Tekapo trip 
Wednesday 14th August, school cross country, Oamaru 

Race course 
Monday 19th August North Otago Cross Country 
Monday 19th August Board meeting 6.30 School staffroom 
Thursday 29th August year five Ski Trip Mt Dobson 
Monday 23rd September Board Meeting 6.30 School staf-

froom 
Thursday 26th September Last day term 3. Term break 

David Attenborough’s message in song
Sir David Attenborough’s inspirational 

message about the urgent need to      
address climate change has been set to   
music as a  completely free song for all 

It highlights Sir David’s message, includ-
ing, 
change the world and make it better:   

Brian explained that he wanted to help 
children to understand the climate   
emergency and to share Sir David’s       

inspiration with those singing and hearing 
the song. He said, “I hope the song   

reaches a wide audience that can also 
be inspired by Sir David’s message.”

The song is found on YouTube channel, by 
searching for ‘This is the Moment        

Thank you for 
Supporting our 

Children. 

SPORTS 
All draws can be found on our fb page as 

soon as they are available. 
IF YOU HAVE OVERLOOKED PAYING YOUR SUBS, 
PLEASE DO IMMEDIATELY. THESE ARE ALREADY 

HEAVILY SUBSIDIZED BY THE SCHOOL. 

Nurse Led Clinic 
If you are having trouble getting into the   

Doctor there is a free Nurse Led Clinic held 
at 78 Ribble Street every 2nd and 4th 

Thursday of the Month from 11am—3pm.  
For more info please contact them on 

0800080007 or email                                
referrals@tehaomaru.nz 

Experienced Qualified Electrician 
One of our parents is starting up a new       

business.  M Js Electrical Services.  If you need 
some electrical work done give them a call. 

034259937 or info@mjses.co.nz 

Happiness is      
being kind 


